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Please vote YES on HB2314!
 
I've been an Oregon resident for about 42 years, have had an Oregon motorcycle license for
about 24 year, and I and have been living in the greater Hillsboro area that whole time. Most
of my work brings me out to Portland via highway 26. Over the years traffic has gone from bad
to worse to horrible! Making motorcycle lane sharing legal would not only cut down my own
commute time, but the commute time for others as well. It would also cut down on emissions
because it would be less vehicle's engines that will be idling while at a stop. I like to
be environmentally conscious, and my motorcycles and scooters get much better fuel
economy than a car or truck.

I hope you support the bill to make lane sharing legal in Oregon!

Thank you,
John Golden
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